GET HIGH ON A RIDGE

Do you long to spend your weekends at 6000 feet? I am planning
a backpacking trip to the Roan Mtn. area on the weekend of 30 September.
Twenty-five miles hiking maximum. Highs in the 60's, lows about 40. Always
foggy and windy. Any interested parties welcome. For details, call Michael
Kahn at 682-5881 after 5 p.m.

contest

PATHOLOGY PUZZLE

The answer to last week's puzzle: RENAL FAILURE, UREMIA, KIDNEY,
DIALYSIS, PERFUSION, BLOOD. Congratulations to Linda Abbey, MS III, as
well as 11 other correct answers.

For this week's puzzle, leave answers in ballot box in post office
by 9:00 Monday morning.

Most first year lectures could pass for this:
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The American Association of Poison Control Centers is again offering
a student research fellowship for 1978-1979. Applicants whose projects are
accepted will receive $250.00 support for laboratory, clerical and other
expenses that occur. A brief outline of the proposed project, the estimated
time for completion, the applicant's curriculum vitae and a letter of support
from the sponsoring member of the faculty should be sent by January 1, 1979.
Dr. Shirley Osterhout has further information on this.

The American Medical Association has sent us a limited number of
booklets on blood transfusion for distribution to medical students. If you
would like one, please come by the office of Medical FEducation and help
yourself - one copy per persom.

SENIORS

Akron General Medical Center is holding its ninth annual Senior Day
on October 14 to acquaint medical students graduating in 1979 with its
graduate education programs. Travel expenses will be reimbursed by Akron
Medical Center, and spouses are invited to attend. The day will include
meetings with Department Chairmen, tours of the Hospital end of Akrom and
surroundings areas. There are forms on the bookshelf in the 6th floor
lounge containing more information. You must register by October 1.

HIMALAYAN EXPEDITION .

The Woodlands Institute and Johns Hopkins University are spomsoring
a medical expedition to the foothill jungles and valleys of the Indian
Himalayas. Study will center on the health needs of various groups and
the organization of appropriate health services. The program is for the
month of January and credit for this course as an elective rotation may
be obtained. Those interested must apply by letter to the Woodlands
Institute., Further information is available in the 6th floor lounge.

L] )
residencies
Information on residencies with the Phoenix Hospitals Affiliated
Pediatric Program is available in the 6th floor lounge. This program

includes five major hospitals in the metropolitan Phoenix area, including
Phoenix Indian Hospital.

Extemships, etc.

CLINICAL CLERKSHIP

A Clinical Clerkship in Geriatric Medicine is available for 3rd and 4th
year medical students at the Jewish Institute for Geriatric Care. The
institute, located in New Hyde Park, New York, offers a 4 to 6 week clinical
clerkship for students interested in studying the delivery &f health care
for the elderly in ambulatory, inpatient, and home care settings. Information
is available in the 6th floor lounge.



